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Newsletter Issue 21

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON THE SCHOOL SPIDER
APP AND CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

What a VERY busy few weeks it has been in
school!  
Willow and Elder class represented school at
Lancashire’s Big Sing at Lowther Pavilion, we
have hosted visiting students from Lancaster
University teaching science throughout
school, celebrated World Book Day, Year 6
competed in the annual Sciathlon with the
Ogden Trust, some year 1 and 3 children
planted trees in Kirkham, Y2 went to Carr
Hill to join in a multi skills event and Y4,5
and 6 went to Tower Wood.  
We have, of course, continued to also work
hard in school and enjoyed sharing our
learning with each other and visitors.
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Reception - Renae
Year 1 -  Archie
Year 2 - Dylan
Year 3 -  Noah
Year 4 - Alice
Year 5 - Amara
Year 6 - Milana

This week
Treales - 148
Roseacre - 168
Wharles -199 

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 664
Roseacre - 683
Wharles -721

NEXT WEEK
TUESDAY - KS1 Tea Dance (Y1 and 2)
WEDNESDAY - Dodgeball comp (some y3/4 chn)
THURSDAY - End of term 2pm
                  - Worship at 1.15pm in church all welcome

FR IENDS OF TREALES
Don’t forget - Easter Bonnet/garden competition entries
need to be in school by Thursday 28th March at 9am.
£1 entry on school spider. 

EXPLORERS

MEET ING LAUREN CHILD

Explorers starts again on Monday 22nd April 1.30pm - 3.25pm 
We look forward to welcoming 3 and 4 year olds to school to have
fun learning with our Reception children. Please share!

On Thursday Willow and Elder clas got to meet
Lauren Child at Inskip St Peter’s and had the
opportunity to hear about her new Clarice Bean
book, Smile. 

FAREWELL
It is with great sadness that we say farewell to Mrs Rose
next week. Mrs Rose has taught at Treales for many
years and this year has taught every child in school
throughout the week! We will miss her kindness and
enthusiasm and wish her the very best for the future. 


